Greetings,

We are contacting you on behalf of the Olympic Peninsula Antique Tractor and
Engine Association. Our club members are dedicated to the restoration, preservation,
and use of antique tractors, hit and miss engines, and machinery.

Each year we hold a Spring Tractor Show at the Thunderbird Arena at Kitsap Co
Fairground Grounds where we have some very exciting activities including tractor,
truck, and lawnmower pulls, static tractor, engine and equipment displays, parades,
swap meet, food and craft vendors.

This event is our biggest fundraiser every year with the proceeds going to support club
activities.

We are asking your generous support this year with a donation of a raffle prizes)
to be
awarded at our show

Prize donors will receive recognition of their generosity in our newsletter,
website,
and live at the event. This is an excellent marketing opportunity for your company.

Thank you for your consideration,
Olympic Peninsula Antique Tractor and Engine Association

Raffle ltem Description:

Value:

Company:

Contact:

Phone: Email:

Address:

For additional information or opportunities please contact: opatea.org@gmail.com



